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CLOUD COMPUTING PRANAB KUMAR DAS GUPTA 2012-11-19 Development of software
projects is a part of the curriculum of under-graduate and postgraduate
courses. The main objective of this book is to expose the students and
professionals to the latest technology, relevant theory and software
development tools. This book serves as a guide to design and develop the
cloud computing-based software projects using distributed architecture. It
consolidates the theory, upcoming technologies and development tools for the
development of two software projects—Outstation Claim Management System
(OCMS) and Retirement Benefit Calculation System (RBCS). Both the projects
start with the feasibility study to understand and appreciate the problem.
After understanding the problem and identifying the suitable software,
hardware and network environment, the problem is formally depicted using the
entity relationship model and data flow diagrams. This is followed by
normali-zation, creation of tables and procedures. In the book, Oracle,
PL/SQL, Internet Developer Suite (IDS) and .Net framework are used to
develop the full-fledged GUI-based applications. The book elaborates the
problem, providing logic and interface screens to design and develop the
projects using any other programming language and GUI tool in which the
students are comfortable with. The book also includes a CD-ROM, which
contains the source codes of OCMS and RBCS. The book is meant for the
undergraduate and postgraduate students of Computer Science, Computer
Applications and Information Technology. Besides, it would also be useful to
the professionals to enhance their technical skills. After going through
this book, the students/professionals will be able to: Work on real-life
projects.Implement the SDLC in software projects.Design the data flow
diagrams and entity relationship diagrams.Use the database and normalization
in software projects.Do the corrective, adaptive and perfective maintenance
of a software.Learn the concepts related to IaaS, PaaS and SaaS of Cloud
Computing.
Oracle JDeveloper 10g Harshad Oak 2008-01-01 The age for using a simple

text editor is long gone. The ever-growing complexity of Java and J2EE
creates a need for Java development tools that offer more. If you want to be
more productive with Java, you need a Java IDE. Oracle JDeveloper 10g is an
IDE that enables you to develop Java applications with minimal effort.
JDeveloper can do wonders for your Swing, JSP, Servlets, Struts, EJBs, and
Web Services developments. In this indispensable guide, renowned author
Harshad Oak puts the technology first, enhancing the text with sample
applications that demonstrate how JDeveloper can simplify your developments
using the technology. Oak also focuses on the Application Development
Framework (ADF) that comes with JDeveloper 10g—a framework that will get
your applications up and running fast. The book also delves into
JDeveloper's many code optimization tools, demonstrating how to use them to
find improper or resource-hungry code that requires your immediate
attention. Oak continues on to discuss JDeveloper extensions that add even
more value to JDeveloper.
Systems Analysis and Design Gary B. Shelly 2006 This textbook gives a handson, practical approach to system analysis and design within the framework of
the systems development life cycle. The fifth edition now includes an
additional CD-ROM.
Oracle 10g数据库入门与实践 萧文龙 2006 本书介绍了Oracle 10g数据库的基本概念、安装和管理工具.
Computerworld 2005-03-28 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the
leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twicemonthly publication, focused conference series and custom research form the
hub of the world's largest global IT media network.
Oracle Database 11G - Underground Advice for Database Administrators April
C. Sims 2010-04-08 A real-world DBA survival guide for Oracle 11g database
implementations with this book and eBook.
Professional Oracle Programming Rick Greenwald 2005-06-08
Oracle JDeveloper 10g Handbook Avrom Roy-Faderman 2004-09-30 Introduces the
integrated Java development and deployment environment, offering an objectoriented approach to building Web and database applications.
Computerworld 2006-12-18 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the
leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twicemonthly publication, focused conference series and custom research form the
hub of the world's largest global IT media network.
Oracle Database 10g XML & SQL: Design, Build, & Manage XML Applications in
Java, C, C++, & PL/SQL Mark Scardina 2004-06-28 Written by members of the
Oracle XML group, this is a must-have reference for all IT managers, DBAs,
and developers who want to learn the best practices for using XML with
Oracle’s XML-enabled products. Includes real-world case studies based on the
authors’ experience managing Oracle’s XML Discussion Forum--a community of
20,000+ XML component users.
Oracle BPM Suite 11g Mark Nelson 2012-10-01 Master advanced BPMN for Oracle
BPM Suite including inter-process communication, handling arrays and
exception management
Computerworld 2006-11-06 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the
leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twice-

monthly publication, focused conference series and custom research form the
hub of the world's largest global IT media network.
Oracle BI Publisher 11g Daniela Bozdoc 2011-11-07 This is a practical guide
with step-by step instructions for enhancing your application of Oracle BI
Publisher 11g for enterprise reporting. If you are an Oracle BI Publisher
11g end user, be it a report developer, business analyst or consultant, this
book is for you. You should have good knowledge of general reporting
practices and XML/XSL programming, though experience of using BI/XML
publisher is not essential.
IEEE Membership Directory Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers
1996
OCA: Oracle 10g Administration I Study Guide Chip Dawes 2006-02-20
Mastering Oracle SQL and SQL*Plus Lex deHaan 2005 *Ideal for anyone who
wants to learn SQL programming for Oracle database. *Author has 25 years of
teaching experience; 14 years of curriculum develoment experience; 14 years
of experience with the Orcle database. *Book can be used as
collateral/handouts for SQL training courses at universities/ high schools.
Oracle Essentials Rick Greenwald 2004-02-11 An enormous system comprising
myriad technologies, options, and releases, Oracle's complexities have
spawned numerous areas of specialization. For each area of specialization
there are equally specialized how-to books and manuals. O'Reilly's Oracle
Essentials claims a unique place among these books. Rather than focusing on
one area, the book explains the foundational concepts of the Oracle
technology and the core technical and business aspects of using it.The new
edition of this classic book, Oracle Essentials, 3rd Edition: Oracle
Database 10g, distills a vast amount of knowledge into an easy-to-read
volume covering every aspect of the Oracle database. Readers of all levels
will learn about Oracle's features and technologies, including the product
line, architecture, data structures, networking, concurrency, tuning, and
much more.Featuring focused text, abundant illustrations, and helpful hints,
the new edition offers a valuable overview of Oracle's Database 10g--the
industry's first database to support grid computing. Recent releases such as
Oracle 9i and 8i are also covered. The book contains chapters on: Oracle
products, options, and overall architecture for Oracle 10g and prior recent
releases Installing and running Oracle: how to configure, start up, and shut
down the database, and various networking issues Oracle data structures,
datatypes, and ways of extending datatypes, with an introduction to Oracle
objects (e.g., tables, views, indexes) Managing Oracle: security, the Oracle
Enterprise Manager, fragmentation and reorganization, and backup and
recovery Oracle performance: characteristics of disk, memory, and CPU tuning
Multi-user concurrency, online transaction processing (OLTP), and high
availability Hardware architectures (e.g., SMP, MPP, NUMA) and their impact
on Oracle Data warehousing and distributed databases Network deployment:
using Oracle as an Internet computing platform and for grid computing What's
new in Oracle 10g: a summary of the database changes described in the book
Oracle Essentials, 3rd Edition: Oracle Database 10g was written for anyone
whose job involves managing or building systems using Oracle DBMS technology
or working with staff that uses Oracle technology. This book is the perfect
all-in-one source for understanding the complexities and capabilities of
Oracle.

Excel data-analyse voor Dummies Stephen L. Nelson 2003
Oracle Application Server 10g 構築・運用パーフェクトガイド 2007
Robot Operating System (ROS) Anis Koubaa 2017-05-25 This second volume is a
continuation of the successful first volume of this Springer book, and as
well as addressing broader topics it puts a particular focus on unmanned
aerial vehicles (UAVs) with Robot Operating System (ROS). Consisting of
three types of chapters: tutorials, cases studies, and research papers, it
provides comprehensive additional material on ROS and the aspects of
developing robotics systems, algorithms, frameworks, and applications with
ROS. ROS is being increasingly integrated in almost all kinds of robots and
is becoming the de-facto standard for developing applications and systems
for robotics. Although the research community is actively developing
applications with ROS and extending its features, amount of literature
references is not representative of the huge amount of work being done. The
book includes 19 chapters organized into six parts: Part 1 presents the
control of UAVs with ROS, while in Part 2, three chapters deal with control
of mobile robots. Part 3 provides recent work toward integrating ROS with
Internet, cloud and distributed systems. Part 4 offers five case studies of
service robots and field experiments. Part 5 presents signal-processing
tools for perception and sensing, and lastly, Part 6 introduces advanced
simulation frameworks. The diversity of topics in the book makes it a unique
and valuable reference resource for ROS users, researchers, learners and
developers.
Indian Trade Journal 2007-04
Oracle Application Server 10g Web Development Christopher Ostrowski 2005
Use this comprehensive guide to develop flexible; cross-platform Web
applications; create and test applications quickly; interface with the
Oracle database seamlessly; and deploy your applications to the Web
securely. -The ABCs of Workflow for E-Business Suite Release 11i and Release 12 Karen
Brownfield 2008-08 Workflow is Oracle's E-Business Suite tool for modeling
business processes. Workflow combines procedures performed by the computer
with a system of notifications that allow humans to better direct the
computer how to proceed. This book provides a very thorough explanation of
the various components of Workflow. You'll learn step by step how to develop
and test custom Workflows, and how to administer Workflow using OAM, the
Workflow Management screens, and Oracle Diagnostics. This book also explains
how the underlying tables store the data generated by Workflow, and how to
perform the setups required for a few of the most commonly used Oracle
Workflows. The book also includes SQL scripts and sample procedures that we
use at Solution Beacon to assess and solve Workflow problems, as well as DBA
topics like cloning considerations and partitioning Workflow objects.
Computerworld 2004-12-13 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the
leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twicemonthly publication, focused conference series and custom research form the
hub of the world's largest global IT media network.
Oracle SOA Suite 10 g SOA jissen kaihatsu gaido 2007
Installing, Upgrading and Maintaining Oracle E-Business Suite Applications
Release 11. 5. 10+ (or, Teaching an Old Dog New Tricks - Release 11i Care

and Feeding Barbara Matthews 2007-03 "Installing, Upgrading and Maintaining
Oracle E-Business Suite Applications Release 11.5.10+" is OnCallDBA and
Solution Beacon's latest collaboration. Topics include Release 11i Concepts
and Architecture, Oracle10g, Installing Release 11i, Upgrading or Migrating
to Release 11i, Maintaining Release 11i, Administering Release 11i, Securing
Release 11i, Setting Up the Concurrent Manager, Using the Concurrent
Manager, Release 11i Reporting, and Tuning and Troubleshooting. Co-authored
by Barbara Matthews, John Stouffer, Randy Giefer, Karen Brownfield, Jeff
Holt, James Morrow, Bruno Coon, Tim Sharpe and Faun deHenry, this book
covers Oracle10g and E-Business Release 11.5.10+
Informationweek 2005
Oracle Application Server 10g Essentials Rick Greenwald 2004 The new Oracle
Application Server offers a wide range of functionality, including Java
runtime and development tools, portal development tools, business
intelligence, single sign-on identify management, and much more. It's so
powerful and complex, in fact, that many people who use the product (or are
considering using it) are familiar with only a portion of the entire range
of its capabilities. The choices can be overwhelming. Few people grasp how
the larger issues--such as the interplay between components or the various
architectural choices in the product--play out in the Oracle Application
Server. This new guide provides the perfect introduction to the Oracle
Application Server for users of any level. Regardless of which of the
server's capabilities you use, you'll benefit from this tightly focused, allin-one technical overview. It's written for anyone who is concerned with
using and managing web servers, doing Java development and deployment, using
Oracle's own tools--like Forms and Reports, using or developing for Oracle
Portal, or those who use and administer business intelligence, mobile or
integration software. Divided into three concise sections, the book covers
server basics, core components, and server functionality. The book leads
with the history of Oracle Application Server, its architecture, management,
standards, and third-party support for languages and tools such as Java,
Perl, and HTTP. The next section covers Oracle's web server, containers for
Java web caching, and the server's security features. And finally, the book
discusses HTML development, Java development, and Oracle development.
Although the book refers mainly to Oracle Application Server 10g, the
authors also describe features in earlier product releases where necessary,
particularly Oracle9i Application Server. More comprehensible than a large
reference and more detailed than a primer, the book provides a foundation
for understanding and using Oracle Application Server effectively and
efficiently. Readers concentrate on the most important issues and components
of the server, focusing primarily on principles rather than syntax. Designed
to be the ideal first OracleAS book, Oracle Application Server 10g
Essentials offers Oracle application developers and administrators
everything they need to know about this powerful server.
Oracle JDeveloper 11g Handbook Duncan Mills 2009-10-06 Written by the most
knowledgeable Oracle JDeveloper author team in the world This Oracle Press
guide shows how to build Web applications using the Fusion Middleware
development tool, Oracle JDeveloper. The book discusses the latest
technologies and explains how to develop code using multiple techniques.
Oracle JDeveloper 11g Handbook: A Guide to Fusion Web Development covers the

Oracle Application Development Framework and JavaServer Faces. Hands-on
practice examples walk you through the creation of a complete sample
application that employs highly-interactive user interface components and
declarative development methods. You will learn the techniques required to
implement Fusion-oriented software solutions in JDeveloper.
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